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McV ALERT 
 
Nine McV Attorneys Promoted 
 
 
As we prepare to celebrate our 70th anniversary, we are proud to announce that in an 
election held on April 30, 2015, nine attorneys were promoted to become Members of 
the Firm.   
 
Jorge García-Díaz, Rubén Méndez-Benabe, Rubén Muñiz, and Antonio J. 
Ramírez-Aponte were promoted to Capital Members, and Edwin O. Figueroa-
Álvarez, Reinaldo L. Figueroa-Matos, Ricardo J. García-Negrón, Hernán 
Marrero-Caldero,  and Tatiana Román-Orozco to Income Members. 
 
The promotions become effective June 1, 2015.  
 
 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An 
attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with 
McConnell Valdes LLC. . 
 


